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Denmark and the United States of America are pleased to invite you to a side event on the 

presentation of the findings of MOPAN assessment of the World Food Programme (2016–2018) 

(released in February 2019). 

 

The Multilateral Organisation Performance Assessment Network (MOPAN) is a network of 18 donor 

countries that jointly assess the performance of multilateral organisations.1 Members of MOPAN 

use the outcomes of these assessments to inform both strategic decision-making as well as 

engagement with the assessed organizations.  The assessments also give the organizations a useful 

external view on their performance and relevance.  

 

The MOPAN assessment of WFP covers the period 2016 to mid-2018. It involved a document review, 

an online partner survey conducted in 11 countries,2 and interviews and consultations with 

WFP staff.  

 

Denmark and the United States of America are serving as the lead countries for this assessment.  

The role of institutional lead is to ensure the assessment is fair, accurate and credible, and to 

present the findings to WFP.  The launch of this report will also be an opportunity for MOPAN 

members and other member states to discuss the key findings. 

 

Agenda:  

• An introduction to MOPAN assessment by Denmark and the United States of America 

• A presentation of the assessment findings by the Institutional Leads and the 

MOPAN Secretariat 

• Response by senior management of WFP 

• Discussion 

 

We kindly ask you to save the date for this briefing and to confirm your attendance by email at: 

WFPSecretarytotheEB@wfp.org by Monday, 25 February. 

 

We look forward to seeing you on Wednesday, 27 February. 

 

With kind regards,  

 

Erik Vilstrup Lorenzen 

Ambassador of Denmark and Permanent 

Representative to the United Nations Organizations 

in Rome 

Danish Embassy, Rome 

Thomas M. Duffy 

Chargé d'Affaires a.i. and 

Deputy Permanent Representative 

U.S. Mission to United Nations Agencies 

in Rome 
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